
 

Home Learning - 

This week our learning has been based on the story of ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar.’ 

• We have had great fun acting out the story of the Hungry Caterpillar using costumes and 

props to support our retelling. 

• This week we have talked about which food are healthy and unhealthy and the importance of a 

balanced diet.  We designed our ‘Dream Healthy Lunchbox’. 

• In Maths we have been learning how to double numbers 0-5 and have used vocabulary such as, 

double, add, the same, plus, equal.  We explored doubling printing paint onto butterflies, 

folding and seeing how many marks there were when doubled. 

• We have strengthened the muscles in our hands punching holes into green leaves with hole 

punches. 

• In Letters and Sounds we have focussed reading and spelling CCVC words, we have learnt to 

read the tricky words: like and have, 

 

Home Learning Task: 

Play the doubling game online: 

https://kids.classroomsecrets.co.uk/resource/reception-doubling-game/ 

Practice writing the numbers 0-5, you could do this with pens, paints, chalks, in shaving foam, with 

water and brushes outside. 

Please remember to read five times and record it in your reading diary. 

 

We hope you have an enjoyable weekend, 

Mrs Paul, Ms Burnell and Cheryl. 
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